September 23, 1957

Feo Co Co Cnrry, drs
915 North Alameda Street

Carlsbad, New Mexico
Dear Mr. Curry:

I have not heard from you in quiet sometine,in regard to the
plugging of a Wildcat well im Lot 14, Sec. 1-21S-27E, that was drilled
by Binkley & Curry in 1951. Our field man Mr. Bill Gressett was out
to this location a short time ago and found the well open.

Your letter of October 25, 19365, stated that you had contacted,
E. D, Burgett, and he was going to try and complete this well as soon
as his rig was available, and if he didn't take well over that you would
plug it as soon as possible.

I believe we have given you ample time on this matter, please let
me know just what your intentions are.

Yours very truly,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. L. Armstrong,
Supervisor, District No. 2
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cc; Oil Conservation Commission
Box 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico



